
COVINGTON EXEMPTED 

VILLAGE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Covington Junior High School 

Mr. Jeff Lisath 

Northridge Athletic Director 

Sept19,2022 

Dear Mr. Lisath, 

Covington High School 

It is with great unhappiness that we inform you at this time, based upon the advice of our 

medical trainer and football coaching staff, that we are unable to safely field a team against 

Northridge on Friday, September 23rd, and must cancel our engagement. We hope that you 

understand that this decision was not made lightly, as we recognize that this is a great 

inconvenience, and more importantly, a great disappointment, for many groups of students, 

staff, parents, and community members at both schools. 

We extend our sincerest apologies to all the band members, cheerleaders, football players, 

parents, Polar Bear and Buccaneer fans for this regrettable situation. We will continue to 

monitor the status and health of our players, and make decisions based upon the safety of our 

team, and individual players, on a week to week basis. 

With regret, 

Dr. Joseph Hoelzle , Superintendent 

Ms. Ashley Johnson , Athletic Director 

Mr. Austin Morgan , Head Coach 

Mrs. Bridgit Kerber, Principal 

cc: Jessica Moore, Gretchen Schmidt, Nicole Whiteman 
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